
Household Hazardous Waste Collection

Household Hazardous Waste (HHW) collection is returning!
This is an opportunity for Baltimore City residents to dispose of
hazardous household materials such as oil-based paints,
pesticides, herbicides, car and household batteries, drain
cleaners, and many other items. Latex paint is NOT hazardous
waste, it can be dried up and the cans put out for regular trash
collection.

● Residents can drop off HHW items at the Northwest
Citizens' Convenience Center, 2840 Sisson Street.
HHW season runs from April to October, and generally
occurs on the first Friday and Saturday of the month.
The first collection events of the year will be April 9 and
10.

● For more information on materials accepted and the
complete schedule, please see our flyer.

https://lnks.gd/l/eyJhbGciOiJIUzI1NiJ9.eyJlbWFpbCI6InJvc2x5bmdhcnJpc29uNTdAeWFob28uY29tIiwiYnVsbGV0aW5fbGlua19pZCI6IjEwNiIsInN1YnNjcmliZXJfaWQiOiI1MjgzMDQ0ODkiLCJsaW5rX2lkIjoiMTMyODcwOTYyMSIsInVyaSI6ImJwMjpkaWdlc3QiLCJ1cmwiOiJodHRwczovL3B1YmxpY3dvcmtzLmJhbHRpbW9yZWNpdHkuZ292L2V2ZW50cy9hcHJpbC05LTEwLWhvdXNlaG9sZC1oYXphcmRvdXMtd2FzdGUtY29sbGVjdGlvbiIsImJ1bGxldGluX2lkIjoiMjAyMTA0MDUuMzgyNTU5NzEifQ.kC7194DqewyjBiBcufSZEjVJhqkKxV5B7DYWn8uUAXY

